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MEETING 

 

   

The first meeting of the New Year will be held on Monday, January 18, at the Grange Hall 
on Blackstone Street in Uxbridge. President Rudy Gniadek will call the meeting to order 
promptly at 7:30 P.M., with a demonstration by William Turnes to follow at 8:00 P.M. 

PLEASE LEAVE THE PARKING SPACE NEAREST THE DOOR FOR THE DEMONSTRATOR 

DEMONSTRATOR, WILLIAM TURNES  

Mr. Turnes is President of the New England Watercolor Society and a former Treasurer of 
the Copley Society of Boston. He received his B. S. Degree in art education from the 
University of Wisconsin, and his M. B. A. from Columbia University in New York. Mr. Turnes 
is a member of the North Shore Arts Association, Gloucester, and the Wellesley Society of 
Arts as well as others. He has exhibited in National Shows such as the Salmagundi Club, 
the Academic Artist Association of Springfield, the American Artists Professional Leag-ae, 
New York, the Allied Artists of America where he received a special award, and the Smith-
sonian Institute Travel Show. Mr. Turnes paints in both watercolor and oil. His style is 
contemporary impressionism. He has had workshops with Charles Reed and Don Stone along 
with others. He is represented by galleries in Boston, Martha's Vineyard and by the Premier 
Image Gallery in Ashland. We know you will enjoy this demonstration, so please come. 

FISCAL FOOTNOTE  

Members are reminded that dues for the 1987-88 year are payable now and will be accepted 
at the January meeting or can be sent to William Heffernan 62 Blackstone St., Blackstone 
Mass. 01504. Please fill out the enclosed form. Dues must be paid by January to have 
your work accepted for the Spring Show to be held in April. If you are not current after 
the January meeting the BVAA has no choice but to remove your name from its mailing list 
and to declare you ineligible to exhibit in the annual spring show. 

THE WEATHER 

If snow, ice, wind or cold are severe enough to force schools in your area to be cancelled 
for the day, then you can expect any BVAA meeting planned for the same evening, to be can-
celled too. If you are uncertain, announcements of the cancellation are normally br7, , a7:cast 
over three local radio stations; WMRC in Milford, WTAG in Worcester, and 'WON or WNR: 
Woonsocket. 

OF NEWS 

Our Spring Arts Festival will be held from Sunday, April 17 through Friday April 22. !I/ore 
news on this later. 

Judith Collin  has a rotating exhibit about every two weeks at Savers Cooperative Bank at 
30 South Main St., Uxbridge, Mass., and Whitinsville Savings Bank (Zares Plaza) Pulaski 
Blvd. Blackstone, Mass. Stop in and see some of her work. • 

The January demonstration is payed fOr in part by the Massachusetts Arts 
Lottery as administered by the Uxbridge Arts Council 
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